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To who it may concern,

I believe it is vitally important to remove the dam's that have affect native fish and wildlife for
far to long. Hatchery's don't work and I am tired of paying for them.  

Please consider removal for the future generations, if you don't it will be on your watch.  You
have a chance to make a change for the better, can you live with that possibility of loosing a
natural resource for ever? I couldn't.

Give Nature a chance.

R B Skinner  
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